
Jim Zeggers @ 608-658-9018 
 
Called to share the following comments: 
 
He  Completed survey 
 
Not sure if he can make it to meetings, provided the following: 
User of City Courses for long time.  There is room to improve.  Options start to wade into it.  If 
had to pick in 10 minutes, thinks best listed is to close Monona and eliminate 9 holes at  Yahara.  
Why? 
 
A little excess capacity at Yahara, if 9 holes peeled off, cost saving.  Eliminating 18, you will see 
surge at yahara.  18 holes cannot handle it out there.  Doing least amount first without doing 
major surgery.  Free up uses for other than golf, which is supportable within the parks system.  
Monona could be used for other purposes.  Real mistake to cut back yahara by more than 9 
holes. 
 
Really talented people that understand the game of golf.  Need someone with solid knowledge 
to be part of conversation. Yahara prone to having some holes damaged by water, the water 
issue could be part of closure discussion. 
 
Yes, there’s a solution, but don’t do major surgery first. 
 
Lisa Laschinger 
Assistant Parks Superintendent 
(Operations, Community Services & Facilities) 
City of Madison Parks Division 
(608) 266-9214 
MADISON PARKS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cityofmadison.com/parks/


Hello All, 
 
I received four calls over the past two days (all voicemails) from folks in opposition to closing 
Glenway Golf Course. None of them left call back information, though their names are below so 
that they may be added to the community input documents in opposition to closing Glenway. 
Thank you! 
 

• Donna Kranz 
• Michael Jackson 
• Gary Humphrey 
• John Bellanti 

 

          
Ryan M. Brinza, PGA 
Head Golf Professional 
City of Madison Parks 
4635 Odana Rd. 
Madison, WI. 53711 
(P): 608-266-4710 
 


